
Hello JHS soccer families, 

 

By now I’m sure most of you have heard about the cancellation of sports practices until the 22nd 
of March, and the postponement of games until April 24th. This is unfortunate but deemed necessary 
given the circumstances surrounding COVID-19. During this time we want to encourage athletes to 
continue to communicate with each other digitally, and continue to stay in shape as best they can. We 
are hopeful that there will be a spring season, and that once March 22nd comes around, we can begin 
practicing again. These decisions will be reexamined on a weekly basis and as soon as we receive more 
communication from the district, we will pass it on to you.  

We have built a website to be utilized for boy’s soccer, 
https://sites.google.com/view/jacksonboyssoccer/home as well as the Facebook group for Jackson Boys 
Soccer for current communications from the coaching staff. This is a difficult time for everyone given the 
uncertainty around school and sports schedules, so please help your soccer player stay positive and 
motivated as we all hope for the best possible outcome.  We appreciate your commitment to Jackson 
soccer and look forward to resuming our season as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you, 

Sarah Smart 

 


